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UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
JANUARY

18
KENNESAW MOUNTAIN HIGH SCHOOL

KENNESAW MTN HIGH SCHOOL TENNIS 23

$28.99 Nike Men's Team
Legend Short
Sleeve Tee
Available in 2 other
colors.

$32.99 Nike Women's
Team Legend
Short Sleeve Tee
Available in 1 other
color.

$23.99 Nike Short Sleeve
Cotton Crew T-
Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$31.99 Nike Men's Team
Legend Long
Sleeve Tee
Available in 2 other
colors.

$35.99 Nike Women's
Team Legend
Long Sleeve Tee
Available in 1 other
color.

$27.99 Nike Long Sleeve
Cotton Crew T-
Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$46.99 Nike Women's
NikeCourt Dri-FIT
Tank
Available in 1 other
color.

$50.99 Jordan Training
LS Top $56.99 Nike Women's

Elite Long Sleeve
VB Jersey
Available in 1 other
color.

$52.99 Nike Club
Pullover Fleece
Hoodie
Available in 3 other
colors.
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$52.99 Nike Women's
Club Pullover
Fleece Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.

$56.99 Nike Therma-FIT
Pullover Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.

$48.99 Nike NikeCourt
Dri-FIT Blade
Polo

$58.99 Nike Therma-FIT
Long Sleeve 1/4
Zip Top
Available in 1 other
color.

$69.99 Nike Women's
Dri-FIT Element
1/2 Zip
Available in 1 other
color.

$69.99 Nike Dri-FIT
Element 1/2 Zip
Top
Available in 1 other
color.

$56.99 Nike Epic 2.0 Knit
Jacket $56.99 Nike Women's

Epic Knit Jacket
2.0

$49.99 Nike Epic Knit
Pant 2.0 $49.99 Nike Women's

Epic Knit 2.0 Pant
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$58.99 Nike Therma-FIT
Pant $73.99 Nike Women's

Showtime Pant $46.99 Nike NikeCourt
9in Flex Short
Available in 1 other
color.

$67.99 WOMENS DF
ADVANTGE
SKIRT SHORT
Available in 1 other
color.

$52.99 Nike Women's
NikeCourt Victory
Flex Short
Available in 1 other
color.

$27.99 Nike Team Dry
Visor V2 $27.99 Nike Campus

Cap
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